
Subject: Re: Jelly vs. Tsu [Rd. 2]
Posted by [Mr.Mom](#) on Sat, 26 Sep 2009 20:37:31 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

The round 2 deadline was extended. If they do not want to try and get a team together for the new deadline and still want to forfeit then I suppose Jelly would advance. I will need confirmation from TSU though saying they would to forfeit.
